
Fort Saskatchewan Christian School 

9806 101 St.  

Fort Saskatchewan  AB T8L 1V4 

 

 

 

 

 

RE: FSCS Auction 2022 

 

   

Dear 

 

Our school will be holding a Dessert Night and Auction on Friday, May 13, 2022.  

The proceeds from this fundraiser will be divided between Amigo Relief (Ukraine 

Support), Shiloh Youth Ranch and our own school projects. 

 

We would greatly appreciate if you could help us by donating something to be 

auctioned.  As a registered charitable institution, the school may issue an income 

tax receipt for eligible donations (proof of value is required, services rendered are 

not eligible). 

 

To respond to this request, you may contact me at the number/e-mail below. Please 

note we are unable to receipt donations with a combined value of less than $25.00 

and will only receipt business donations when requested. Please provide proof of 

value. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me or auction coordinator 

Kelly Fermaniuk kfermaniuk@shaw.ca. 

 

Thank you in advance for your consideration. 

 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Fort Saskatchewan Christian School 

Fundraising Committee 
 
Name:   

Phone:   

E-mail:   


